
CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE 

CITIZENS POLICE REVIEW 
BOARD 

THE BOARD MEETING SCHEDULED FOR 

MONDAY 

NOVEMBER 11, 2013  

was replaced by the meeting 
previously held on  

OCTOBER 28, 2013 

due to the Holiday(Veteran’s Day) 

THE NEXT BOARD MEETING IS 

SCHEDULED FOR MONDAY 

DECEMBER 9, 2013 


